
Peterborough Community Assistance 
Scheme 

On November 15th 2017, 

Universal Credit will be rolling 

out in the Peterborough for new 

claims and  claimants with a 

change in circumstances.  

We are happy to announce that every Wednesday we 

will be offering a free, confidential drop in service for all 

 individuals who would like to know more information 

about Universal Credit. 

Commencing on Wednesday 15th November 

11AM - 1PM 

Morley Way, Peterborough 
PE2 7JR 

All Welcome 


